
Announcing
the naming of the

Matthew B. Johnson Florilegium
 A collection of scientific illustrations 

documenting the plants of the 
University of Arizona 

Campus Arboretum’s historic 
Joseph Wood Krutch Garden.

At the request of Keith and 
Brenda Taylor, and with 
gratitude from the Campus 
Arboretum for the unfailing 
generosity and wealth of 
botanical expertise Matt 
provided through the Desert 
Legume Program that made 
this collection possible.

Matthew B. Johnson,  
Program Manager, Curator and Botanist  

Desert Legume Program (DELEP) 
1989-2023
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